clear energy’s draft standard form contract

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the second version of Clear Energy’s
Draft Standard Form Contract.

The Office of Energy notes the following:
Clause 16.2(a)

We believe that Clear Energy should be required to provide 5 business days notice
before coming onto the premises for meter replacement.

Please feel free to contact us if you require further clarification on this.
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